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Declaration of Consent Incidental Observations
Version 2.4

Declaration of consent to be informed about anatomical features of the brain
that can be considered out of the normal range

The MRI experiments are carried out solely for scientific purposes. The techniques
used are not optimized to make clinical diagnoses, and the scientists and other
personnel carrying out the experiments are not trained to make clinical diagnoses
based on the available imaging data. Thus, there is no screening of your brain data
for medical purposes. When participating, you agree that the experimenters are not
expected to arrive at a clinical interpretation of the data collected on your brain.

Nevertheless, there is a small possibility that a potential abnormality might be
observed. In this case, you will be informed about this if a trained medical expert
considers the anatomical observation in question indicative of a potential medical
problem. You will be given a letter that you can use if you decide to seek further
medical advice. Every effort will be made to give you this referral letter within one
week of your participation in this experiment. When participating in the experiment,
you agree with being informed about potential medical problems according to the
above-described procedure.

The investigators cannot be held responsible for missing a potential medical problem,
and if such potential problem is reported to you, it is your responsibility to seek
appropriate help from a qualified professional via your general physician.
Investigators are not responsible for the outcome of medical follow-up (whether or
not a medical problem is confirmed), or for any incurred costs during medical follow-
up.

When you receive a referral letter, your MRI data used for the medical advice will be
deleted.

Date:

Name:

Signature:


